
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
12th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 13 Information Evening – Thursday 25th September 2025 at 6.00pm  
 
I am writing to warmly invite you to the Year 13 Information Evening on Thursday 25th September 2025 at 
6.00pm in the School Hall.  
 
The aim of the evening is to provide an outline of the UCAS process for parents and explain how Student 
Finance England works. Students have had their own version of this information and continue to be guided by 
their Tutors in their applications for University and applying for student finance. 
 
We hope you will find this event to be of benefit and look forward to seeing those of you who are available to 
attend.  
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Ms Jo Bennett 
Head of Year 13 
 

 

 

 

 


